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Update: Hunger Hike Continues  

Subscribe to LUM eNews by clicking Subscribe button. 

Questions or comments? E-mail or call us 

(enews@lumserve.org | 765-423-2691) 

If you are having trouble viewing this LUM eNewsletter, click HERE to view it online. 

To read past LUM eNewsletters, click HERE to access our LUM eNewsletter archives. 

Please share this e-Newsletter with others as you deem appropriate. 

Join LUM online —  

“Every step makes a difference in the fight against hunger.” 

Hunger Hike Falls $30,000 Short of Goal 

There is both good news and bad news about Hunger Hike 2013. The good news is that this 

yearôs Greater Lafayette Hunger Hike, held last Sunday, was one of our most well-attended. 

Eleven-hundred people participated, filling Riehle Plaza and the Wabash Heritage Trail for 

as far as the eye could see in either direction. The hikers were energetic, engaged and 

enthusiastic. There was great music, healthful exercise and thoughtful speeches that helped 

to raise awareness of hunger in our community in a fun and meaningful way. 

The bad news is that Hunger Hike has fallen $30,000 short of its $90,000 fundraising 

goal for 2013.  

Impact on Food Finders Food Bank, Inc. 

A shortage of $10,000 in the Lafayette Urban Ministryôs share of 

Hungerôs Hikeôs proceeds will mean significant cuts in the numbers of 

hungry families and children served by the St. Johnôs/LUM Food Pantry.  

Losing this revenue would mean having to reduce the number of days the 

pantry is open.  

Impact on Lafayette Urban Ministry 

A shortage of $10,000 in the St. Thomas Aquinas Haiti 

Ministryôs share of Hunger Hikeôs proceeds will mean 2,000 

fewer drinking water purification units for the poor of Haiti ï 

resulting in increased illness and risk of death among those served in 

Haiti by St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Center at Purdue. 

Impact on St. Tomõs Haiti Ministry 

A shortage of $10,000 in Food Finders Food Bankôs share of Hunger 

Hikeôs proceeds will mean less food will be purchased and distributed to 

food pantries throughout mid-north Indiana.  Reductions in federal food 

programs and continued high unemployment are already stretching local 

food pantry resources to the breaking point.  

Itôs a goal that was attainable and that had been 

met and even exceeded in previous years. 

Raising only $60,000 is a major 

disappointment. Unless our full fundraising 

goal is met, and met soon, the consequences 

will be almost unthinkable. Remember, 

revenue from Hunger Hike is divided each 

year among three hardworking organizations 

that fight each day in the battle against hunger 

and malnutrition. 

Ways to Donate to 

Hunger Hike:  
¶ To donate to a Hunger 

Hike team or participate, 

click HERE 

¶ To donate directly to 

Hunger Hike, click 

HERE and designate 

ñHunger Hikeò 

¶ More information ð go 

to 

www.hungerhike.org 

Hunger Hike Coordinators Meet the Press 

In a media event last week, the 

coordinators of Hunger Hike 

announced the ñbad newsò and the 

plans to continue fundraising until 

December 1, 2013.  

St. Thomasô pastor, Fr. Patrick 

Baikauskas, shared that ñHunger 

Hike is the single biggest source of 

funds for St. Tomôs Haiti Ministry. 

This shortfall will have a serious 

impact on our efforts, which is quite 

frankly unacceptable to our Haiti Committee. We save lives ð countless number of livesð 

because of our efforts to bring them clean drinking water.ò 

It was the general consensus that the impact on Food Finders Food Bank, Inc. was 

concerning especially in light of the push in Washington to reduce federal funding for food 

assistance programs. Elected officials are expecting nonprofits like Food Finders and St. 

Johnôs/LUM Food Pantry to bridge the gap ð and without the Hunger Hike funding it may 

not be possible to maintain let alone expand their programs. 

Joe Micon, LUM executive director, urged the community to ñdig a little deeper ð take a 

few more steps ð and those who did not give yet have another chance ð to make a 

difference in fighting hunger and malnutrition.ò 

The situation is serious. Thatôs why we are extending fundraising efforts for the 2013 

Hunger Hike for an additional two months ï until December 1.  With your help, Hunger 

Hike 2013 can still reach its $90,000 fundraising goal and avert any drastic food and 

nutrition cuts to the needy.  

Please join us in making a generous donation of $50, $100, $250, $500 or even 

$1,000 to Hunger Hike 2013.  Any amount you can give will make a difference. 

To view this entire Hunger Hike letter online, click HERE. 
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